
 
  

 
OUTPATIENT HOSPITAL PROVIDERS: PULSE OXIMETRY CLAIMS 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Effective with the March 26, 2013 date of processing, outpatient hospital claims for noninvasive ear 
or pulse oximetry (CPT code 94760) will be processed through the ClaimCheck clinical editing 
product, and subject to the same editing as professional claims.  Providers can expect that pulse 
oximetry claims will be considered integral/incidental to other allowed services performed on the 
same date and in most instances will not be separately reimbursed.  This update provides 
consistency in Medicaid policy among provider types. 

For questions related to this information, please contact Molina Medicaid Solutions Provider 
Services at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 
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